RADIO STATION

WAV N 1

“We Accent Vall ey News” 1220 ON YOUR DIAL

A

HE 9-1220 STILLWATER, MINN.

December 10, 1957

Maurige Nittler
2818 So., Cherokee
Englewood, California

Dear Mr. Nittler,

This is to conflrm your reception of radio station WAVN
on November 27, 1957. Thank you for your letter.

Sincerely,

Arnie Sorenson
Chief engineer
WAVN

“The Vbice of the St Crotx Vallsy”



